Dear students,

We are delighted to inform you that this year, for the sixth time, Mitrovica Winter University 2013 (MWU13) will be organized! We are looking for highly motivated students who want to participate in the MWU13 and to make it an unforgettable experience. We also would like to ask you to spread the word and invite all of your friends to apply for Mitrovica Winter University 2013.
 

Mitrovica Winter University 2013 will be held in Kosovska Mitrovica between the 21stof January and the 1stof February 2013. Continuing with the original format, the program for MWU13 will bring together local and international professors and students, providing an opportunity to learn and share experiences. 
 

During the Mitrovica Winter University 2013, six courses will take place on the following topics: 

1. EU Enlargement and Migration  

2. Emergency Medical Conditions
3. E–Marketing  

4. Contemporary European Film and Production   

5. Business Psychology and Management 

6. Green Architecture and Urban Design

All courses will be taught by local and international professors and will be in English. 

Successful participants will gain an official Certificate of the Mitrovica Winter University which includes 3 to 4 ECTS credits. 

The two-week courses are organized together with cultural excursions and a recreational program. In addition, public discussions, lectures and other interactive events on prominent issues in society will take place. MWU13 offers a unique opportunity to expand academic knowledge and skills, while enjoying an exciting international atmosphere. 

Lectures and classes are tuition free. Participants who study in Kosovska Mitrovica and students from South East Europe can apply for a scholarship, which covers accommodation and food. In addition, they will receive a one-time stipend covering their travel costs. (For more information we kindly recommend you to read the Information Guide for Participants which can be downloaded from www.mzu.pr.ac.rs.)   
You are invited to apply online before the 1st of December 2012.

For more information concerning the programme or the application process, please visit 

www.mzu.pr.ac.rs or contact us at mzu13@pr.ac.rs.

 

Yours sincerely,


MWU team
